
See You Tomorrow

T.S.O.L.

animals and fascist kind attack the world and sell their 
crime, starve the children kill the poor, i've never seen 
what they're good for, practice sickness, practice lies, 
practice imatating vice, feed your wallet not your head, 
remember man that god is dead, i'll see you tomorrow and 
you'll still feel the pain, i'll see you tomorrow does 
nothing ever change? governments of mind not men, divide 
the world and hem us in, images of future black, you 
think i care who's comming back? policies of death begin, 
your children suffer for your sins, ignorance and open 
hate, we reap the seed that we create, i'll see you 
tomorrow, and you'll still feel the pain, i'll see you 
tomorrow does nothing ever change? i'll see you tomorrow 
'cause you mean more to me, i'll see you tomorrow oh you 
silly thing, the government of man and the politics of 
evil, government of man and the politics of evil, 
goverment of man and the politics of...evil destruction 
and world evolution, total corruption and world 
revolution, you say vicious, i say charming what the fuck 
let's have a party, war machine and c.i.a your eyes are 
dimmed more everyday, love your t.v., hate your mind see 
your fears materialize, lose your children, lose your 
time, love the things that keep you blind, i'll see you 
tomorrow, and you'll still feel the pain, i'll see you 
tomorrow does nothing ever change? i'll see you tomorrow 
'cause you mean more to me i'll see you tomorrow oh you 
silly thing
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